
St Mary’s Newsletter 
  

Friday 18th October 2019 

‘In striving for academic excellence, you have also focused on creating an atmosphere that is                       
described as ‘giving a heart’ to the school.  This ensures that pupils not only achieve well in reading, writing 

and mathematics, but also that they learn to respect and understand each other.’  
Ofsted September 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

The school, supports with the Islington Borough’s  
campaign that encourages our local residents to make 
small changes to their lives in order to make big changes to the quality 
of air we breathe. We greatly encourage our parents and families to help 
look after the climate and environment by: 
 Walk, scoot or cycle instead of taking the car to school 
 Turn off your engine when you are not driving 
       (Leaving the engine on is called idling) 
 Car share- so there is less cars in the road 
 Use public transport  

All these changes will help to reduce pollution and improve the quality 
of the air in our community so please help us in our mission for   
Cleaner Air.                                                                                                      
     Thank you Miss Prayag and the St Mary’s Staff Team   

“For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish 

but have eternal life.” John 3:16 

 Dear Parents,    
Caterlink, the providers for our school    
dinner meals, will provide a themed menu,  
on  Thursday 31st October 2019  to        
celebrate Black History Month. 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents,      

Looking for childcare? Want to 
find free and fun activities for your 
child? Do you need information and 
advice about where to turn for family  
support? Contact Islington's friendly 
team of family information service   
officers! 
 
Islington FIS provides a childcare     
finding brokerage service for families 
with under 5s and school age children 
needing before and after school       
childcare and during holidays. 
 
You can contact Islington FIS by phone, 
by email, or drop in on Thursday   
mornings, 9am to 12.30pm at the 
Customer Centre, N1 1XR.     

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=why%20i%20love%20st%20marys&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=Xb7DFBrfKYes8M&tbnid=VA3G1TB89I9XKM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.zazzle.co.uk%2Fi%2Blove%2Bcornwall%2Bstickers&ei=VBf-UqeECMjwhQf-rIBw&bvm=bv.61190
http://directory.islington.gov.uk/kb5/islington/directory/advice.page?id=NKR4M9zPZFg
http://directory.islington.gov.uk/kb5/islington/directory/advice.page?id=NKR4M9zPZFg
http://directory.islington.gov.uk/kb5/islington/directory/service.page?id=IBK2om5PdHQ


 

       Coffee Morning    
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Coffee Morning is every Monday from  9am until 

9.30am. This is a wonderful time for parents and    

carers to socialise together over tea, coffee and        

biscuits. 

Please do come along, Mrs Sutton, our HLTA is 

looking forward to seeing you all. 

Dear Parents 
Mary’s Half Term programme has many activities for all ages. 

 

      Diary Dates      
 

Friday 18th Oct  - Last day of Autumn 
Term 1 
Mon 21st - Fri 25th Oct: Half Term 
(school closed) 
Monday 28th Oct - Staff Inset Day 
(School Closed) 
Tuesday 29th Oct - First day back to 
school Autumn Term 2. See you all 
promptly @ 8:55am. 

           Attendance and Punctuality  
This Week our Punctual 
Polly is very happy to be  

going to  Y1 and Y2!  
 

Our Attending Alfie   
        will also be going  to RE !   
           Keep up the good work !  

Good school attendance is one of the main 
factors in determining children’s future and 
opportunity in life. Good attendance is 96% 
and above.   
Gulseren Sonmez   
SHS Practitioner 

Teacher2Parents App. Join the Free             
Teacher2Parents App which offers you text updates 

and information you need to be able to keep up with 
what's going on at St Mary’s school.                                                           

 
Islington Secondary School  

Admissions Deadline is  
    31st October 2019  

Please ensure your child’s application is 

completed on time with more than 
one school chosen.  
We strongly recommend that you submit your        
application by Friday 18 October 2019 (the week     
before half term) in case there are any issues with  

submitting your application . 
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